
Flash flooding in the village centre, 4.30 pm on 16th June 2020 
 

 
 
Flood water pooled in 
the low-lying area 
near The Greyhound. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Eastfield Lane was 
flooded. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
The Fire Service 
attended and 
tried to 
investigate the 
drainage culvert 
at the pub. 
 


